
 

March News 2024

Dear Family and Friends, 

Thank you for your prayers! I have been petitioning the Lord to bring in some additional help 
and now have it in abundance. Two young women needed a place to live and work, so they’ve 
been helping me for several weeks. Additionally, an older woman and her precious adult 
daughter with disabilities have just moved in. The more loving hearts we have here holding, 
speaking and listening to the girls the more accepted and secure they feel. Please pray for all 
to go well with these new employees. 

Treasure House

Just a few teenagers clowning around! Wow, how this does my 
heart good. They’ve experienced so much trauma, but because 
we’ve introduced them to Jesus and the importance of 
forgiveness, they’re learning to walk in joy as they overcome 
horrible experiences. These past two months, we’ve focused on 
ways to bless one  another as well as teaching the girls about 
respect - what others can do to help them feel respected and 
how they can show respect for others. We’ve seen some 
improvement in their behavior and know, with prayer and the 
Lord’s help, all things are possible! 

Visiting theme parks is not the typical activity we have the 
means to participate in, but we made it work for the girls’ short 
spring break. This fun ride shot the girls way up to the top and 
straight back down, with screams and shrieks followed by 
laughter from all! They enjoyed a big splash on the huge water 
slide and pool of suds, then finished out the week swimming in a 
solar heated pool (needed here on the property!) and all the 
hamburgers and hot dogs one could possibly eat!

 I recently had the amazing opportunity to 
 be a guest of Dr. Michael Brown (founder 

     and vice president at FIRE International, 
radio host of “The Line of Fire”, author, etc.) 
at Christ For The Nations Int. I was able to 
share the mission and vision of Treasure House 
with several hundred students and connected 
with the missions department in order to 
welcome short term and, eventually, long term 
missionaries! Blessings, Karen J David

Prayer Requests:
1. $100k for new dormitory
2. Team to come and rebuild kitchen
3. Missionaries with a similar vision to
eventually become co-directors
4. $60/girl/month for school at LAN
5. New employees to settle in well



 





CONTACT ME:

www.treasurehousemx.com

www.fire-international.org

Karen David - kjreed1960@gmail.com

+ (52) 332-493-8677

Please Pray for us
Taking down the old in preparation for 

new dormitory! $100k needed. 

***Girls coming and going!
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